
 

Thursday 18th July 2019 
 

Dear Parents of Y6 pupils 

The Y6 pupils have been promised a water fight (optional participation) due to their good behaviour at the 

end of term. Therefore on Wednesday 24th July, they will need to bring to school (if they want to take 

part): 

 clothes to get wet in, including a change of shoes 

 towel 

 hair brush / comb 
 
On the last day of term they will require:  

 smart uniform for the Church  (including socks and shoes!)  

 spare white shirt for signing (again optional) 
 

During the morning of Wednesday 24th July we shall go to the Church to practise the readings for the 

Leavers’ Service.  

I hope you are able to join us in the Church at 1:30pm on Thursday 25th July 2019 for the Leavers’ Service. 

As parents of Year 6 Leavers may I take this opportunity to thank you for your support of the school over 

the years. I am absolutely sure our Leavers will really ‘take-off’ in the next exciting chapter of life’s journey.  

Please also pass on my sincere thanks to the grandparents of this cohort who have also contributed so 

much to our school.     

 

Best wishes  

Kay Bridson 

 
         

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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